
 

  

Training Circular No. 20 of 2003  

No.3-TR(37)/2002-Faculty                                                           Dated: 
December9,2003 

Sub: Conducting Passenger Ship Familiarization Course 
  

 
Sir, 

     It has been observed that some of the training institutes conducting Passenger Ship Familiarization 

(PSF) course have approached this Directorate to obtain permission for appointment of Certificate of 

Service (COS) holders as course-in-charge.  The issue has been examined and it has been decided 

that the course-in-charge for this course should be Master (FG) COC holder, who must himself have 

undergone the relevant PSF Course.  It would also be desirable if he has some background of working 

on passenger ship.  The other faculty members for conducting the above course should also under 

PSF course. 

      All the training institutes must comply with the above requirement while sending therein proposals. 

Yours Faithfully, 
 
Sd/- 
(Naresh Salecha) 
Sr.Dy. Director General of Shipping 
  

  

 


